
APPRECIATION 

Commencing with the 1991 Town Report, the Town has annually  
recognized a Fremont resident who has given much of their time to the Town. 

 

THE 2011 APPRECIATION RECOGNIZES 

GUERWOOD HOLMES 

    

 
 

Guerwood was born and raised in Fremont NH.  He began his involvement with local 
government in 1970 when he served one year as the Town’s Building Inspector.  He was a police 
officer from 1975 to 1979.  He was elected to his first term as Road Agent on March 11, 1986.    

 
During his tenure as Fremont’s Road Agent, Guerwood saw many developments completed and 

was involved in the construction oversight of most of them.  He was part of the Town’s first 
Highway Shed project, which opened its doors in 2001 at 113 Danville Road.  He also helped with 

many storms (winter and flooding); and was always involved in the long-term cleanup and 
rebuilding efforts. 

 
Guerwood has been available over the years for help with many community projects, including 
our bi-annual Bulky Day.  Many man and equipment hours have been donated to various School 
fields and playgrounds, and Town work as well.  Guerwood retired at the end of his 24th term as 
Road Agent, in March of 2010.  The Fremont Highway Department saw many changes during 

Guerwood’s terms as Road Agent. 
 

Thank you Guerwood for so many years of service to the Town of Fremont! 
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